
Frances Thackston  
John Miller 
Craig Bright 
Polly Anderson 
T. C. & Diane Anderson 
Bibby Raines  
Sandy & Rossie Fisher 
Linda Graube, Carol Mittendorff’s sister-in-law 
Matthew Neher, Robin Williams’ cousin 
Vickie Ipsen Curle, Mack Curle’s sister-in-law 
Bobby Dervishian, son-in-law of Jeanne Napier 
Chris Amirault, friend of Laura Farley Smith 
Harrison Rogers, Dan & Martha Rogers’ grandson 
A friend of Rod & Susie Smyth 
Carter Smith,  Tracy Kistler’s nephew 
Catherine Muir, friend of Frances Thackston 
Kirk Powers, friend of Hebron 
The Atkinson Family,  
                        friends of Dan & Martha Rogers 
Denny Rudzinki, friend of Jamie Kistler 
Ted Phillips, Barb Young’s brother 
Ben Watkins, Tricia Miller’s brother 
Mia Barksdale, Paula Curle’s sister 
Tristen Edwin Jenkins, Shirley Bonovitch’s  
                          great nephew 
Barbara Kaplan, Alison Raines’ mother 
Karen Ball, Patsy Rice’s daughter 
Glenn Parrish, Sandra Parrish’s husband 
Our Military Personnel 
 

Please call the church office if there are  
any changes to be made to the Prayer List. 

 PRAYER CONCERNS 

 We are members of the Presbyterian Church USA (pcusa.org) and The Fellowship  
Community (www.fellowship.community). For more information you may refer to 
websites or speak with the Elders in our church. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From The Book of Confessions 

 
The church’s commission, upon which its freedom is founded, consists        
in  delivering the message of the free grace of God to all people in    
Christ’s stead, and therefore in the ministry of his own Word and work 
through sermon and sacrament.  
                 — Theological Declaration of Barmen, 8.26 

 
To be reconciled to God is to be sent into the world as His reconciling     
community.  This community, the church universal, is entrusted with   
God’s message of reconciliation and shares His labor of healing the        
enmities which separate men from God and from each other. Christ has 
called his church to this mission and given i t the gift of Holy Spirit.  The 
church maintains continuity with the apostles and with Israel by faithful  
obedience to His call.       
      -- The Presbyterian Confession of 1967, 9.3 

 

PASTORAL CARE 
The committee consists of Scott Parks 

 (347-7505) Nancy Parrish (402-4864) & Lindy 
Thackston (784-3586).  Share any births, deaths, 

illness or other concerns with one of these  
committee members 

Sunday Morning Children’s Ministry 
9:00am Kids & Youth Club   Classroom #2   For students of all ages 
10:00am Bible Buddies    Classroom #3   Preschoolers [ages 3-5] and kindergarteners 

 

Adult Bible Study 

Sundays, 9:00am Seeking a Word From the Lord Ralph Fields Room  
Sundays, 9:00am  Reversed Thunder   Holman Hall 
 

Men’s Bible Study 
Sundays, 6:00pm Holman Hall  Studies in Leadership  

 

Women’s Bible Study 
Tuesdays, 9:30am Parrish House  Sharing Jesus (without freaking out) begins 4/24 
Thursdays, 9:30am Parrish House Sharing Jesus (without freaking out) begins 4/26 

Hebron Youth 
[students in grades 7-12] 

 

Tonight: Youth group 6:00-7:30pm at 
the Parrish House. Snacks, games and 

Bible study: Josiah: defeating idols 
 

Sunday, April 15: Mandatory Mission 
Trip Training Meeting, 6:00-7:30pm at 
the Parrish House. Topic: Real People, 

Real Needs 

Operation Christmas Child 
 

In April,  please shop for these items: 
—Tennis balls, small toys 

and jump ropes. 
Put your Christmas gifts in 
the large green tub outside 
Holman Hall.  

No time to shop?  
We welcome monetary donations!  

Hunger Awareness Week  
in Goochland 

April 22—April 28 

 

Please join us in collecting food for  
Goochland CARES Free Clinic &  

Family Services food pantry. 
We are launching a community-wide food 

drive to restock food supplies for the  
upcoming months. Our goal is to gather 

25,000 lbs. of food that will help feed 
Goochland’s hungry. There are bags in the 

vestibule and exit doors with printed 
instructions. Please take one to fill and 

return to the church by 
Sunday, April 29th. 

There will be a table set up in the  
fellowship hall. Contact Mary Austin at 804-

625-1500 if you have any questions. 
Thank you! 

 
Monetary Donations also accepted at 

www.goochlandcares.org  

http://pcusa.org
http://thefellowshipcommunity.org


CALENDAR - Sunday, April 8 - April 20 
Adult Bible Study  9:00am 
   Seeking a Word from the Lord, Ralph Fields Room 
   Reversed Thunder, Holman Hall 
Kids’ Club  9:00am 
Worship  10:00am  
Youth Group   6:00-7:30pm Parrish House 
Men’s Group  6:00-7:30pm  Holman Hall 
Tuesday, April 10 
AA Meeting  7:00-8:00am  Parrish House 
Women’s Bible Study  9:15am, Parrish House 
Wednesday, April 11 
Day School Pet Show  11:30am 
Meeting   5:00pm to discuss Hebron Heritage Sunday         
in October, followed by a brief Worship Committee 
                                                                        meeting 
Choir Rehearsal  6:30-8:00pm 
Thursday, April 12 
Women’s Bible Study  9:15am, Parrish House 
Friday, April 13 
AA Meeting  7:00-8:00am  Parrish House 
Adult Bible Study  9:00am 
   Seeking a Word from the Lord, Ralph Fields Room 
   Reversed Thunder, Holman Hall 
Kids’ Club  9:00am 
Worship  10:00am Hebron Day School Sunday 
Youth Group   6:00-7:30pm   Parrish House 
Men’s Group  6:00-7:30pm  Holman Hall 
Tuesday, April 17 
AA Meeting  7:00-8:00am  Parrish House 
Women’s Bible Study  9:15am, Parrish House 
Wednesday, April 18 
Choir Rehearsal  6:30-8:00pm 
Thursday, April 19 
Women’s Bible Study  9:15am, Parrish House 
Friday, April 20 
AA Meeting  7:00-8:00am  Parrish House 

Hebron 

Sunday, April 8, 2018 

WELCOME! 
 

We welcome all who are visiting with 
us this morning and invite you to sign 
the Friendship Pad. We would love for 
you to make Hebron your church  
home. Whatever your background, we 
welcome all whom the Lord calls to 
Him. (Acts 2: 39)  
 

Following the service, please join us for 
fellowship and refreshments in the 
church fellowship hall. 

April 1 

Worship:  97 
Offering:  $7,031.80 

 
Weekly Budget Amount 

Needed:  $6,224 

 

Maundy Thursday:  53 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
 

Nursery Floaters: 
Veronique Ferrandini 

Cheryl Nuckols 
 

Bible Buddies 10:00am 
Today: Tanya Powers & 

                                  Reed Miller 
April 15: Paula Curle &  

                                     Jay Powers 

This week’s readings from the  
Revised Common Lectionary 

 
Acts 3:12-19 

Psalm 4 
1 John 3:1-7 

Luke 24:36b-48 

USHERS AND GREETERS 
 

Today:  Jim & Rachel Parker   
April 15:  Cricket & Robin Williams 

10:00am Worship Service  
Bible Buddies preschool class provided 

for children ages 3-5. 
 

Nursery care available for children 
age 2 and younger. 

COLLECTION COUNTING 
 

Today: Fayette Thackston & 
   Everett Mish 

April 15: Diane Luczkovich & 
                               Lindy Thackston 

 

FLOWERS FOR  APRIL 

 

Cheryl Nuckols & 
Laura Farley Smith 

Hebron Day School Sunday 
Sunday, April 15 

 

Next Sunday we will recognize our  
Day School students, families and staff 
during our 10:00am worship service. 

 Students will share scripture and songs 
and a special offering will be received for 

the Day School’s Tuition Assistance Fund. 

Let’s Support Grace 
 

     There’s a way for us to send grace out into the world—Support Grace Alford in her 
Summer mission project through Campus Crusade for Christ.  Grace has been accepted 

as a participant through this organization for a trip to North Africa.  She will spend five 
weeks interacting and sharing the gospel with college age young people from other    

religions.  The best way to contribute and send Grace on her trip is to make an online 
donation at give.cru.org/0978557 and they will send a donation receipt. Using this email 
address sends the money to Grace’s account.  Donors can also make a check payable 
to “Cru” with “Grace Alford” on the memo line, and then give your check directly to Lori 

or put it in the offering plate or mail to Grace Alford at 2201 Camelback Road,  
Maidens,  VA 23102.  A tax receipt will be sent to you.   

We will also send her our prayers of support and safe keeping. 
        

          Hebron Mission and Benevolence Committee  

The lovely flowers in the sanctuary 
today are given by  

Bob & Cary Mizelle in memory of  
 Joshua Webb-Wysocki who would 

have turned 30 on March 27th  

http://give.cru.org/0978557

